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Beth Keating, Esq.     STAFF’S FIRST DATA REQUEST 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A.   Via e-mail 
215 South Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
 
Mike Cassel 
Director, Regulatory and Governmental Affairs 
Florida Public Utilities Company/Chesapeake 
1750 South 14th Street, Suite 200 
Fernandina Beach, FL 32034 
 

Re: Docket No. 20180061-EI: Petition for limited proceeding to recover incremental storm 
restoration costs, by Florida Public Utilities Company.  

Dear Ms. Keating & Mr. Cassel: 

By this letter, Commission staff respectfully request the following information from Florida 
Public Utilities Company (FPUC). 

1. Paragraph 13 of the petition states that FPUC would need to collect $2,280,815 from its 
customers for storm recovery and to replenish the storm reserve fund/account. To recover the 
costs, FPUC proposes a surcharge of $1.82 per 1,000 kW for two years, beginning with the 
first billing cycle of May 2018.  

a) Please state the exact day, the May 2018 billing cycle would begin. 

b) Has FPUC notified, or intend to notify its customers about the proposed surcharge? As 
part of your response, please provide a copy of the  notification(s) that have been 
distributed to, or are planned to be distributed to FPUC’s customers. 

2. Please provide information that shows a typical FPUC bill for a residential customer using 
1,000 kWh of electricity assuming the proposed tariff revisions are granted as requested in 
this petition. 
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Please file all responses electronically no later than March 23, 2018, via the Commission’s 
website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web 
Form. Please contact me at sguffey@psc.state.fl.us or at 850.413.6204 if you have any questions.  

Thank you, 

/s/Sevini Guffey 

Sevini Guffey 
Public Utility Analyst 
 
Cc: Office of the Commission Clerk 
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